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Isa Alvarez

From: Jennifer Sayre
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 9:27 AM
To: Isa Alvarez
Subject: NOH - Case 31389
Attachments: NON_LETTER_31389.pdf; Screenshot (121).png

Hey Isa,  
   
The NON that was issued for the case referenced above had a compliance date of 5/30/2024. Compliance has not 
been achieved. Please proceed with a NOH before our Construction Board of Adjustments and Appeals.  
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Jen Sayre 
Licensing Investigator 
Building Department 

o. 772-871-5132 c. 772-529-1598  

a.121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd., Port St. Lucie, FL 34984 

 

                

 
 


